
 

 

Friday, 

November 24, 

2017 

 
 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                                

 

Dear Chedoke Community…..Please join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 



 
 

 

 



GRADE 8 GRADUATION 

 

Starting Monday, 

November 27th!! 

 

Milk and Popcorn will be FOR SALE  

at 2nd NUTRITION BREAK! 

Milk—$1.00 

Popcorn—$2.00 

REMINDERS: 

 

November 30th— 

QSP orders are to be 

picked up 

 

 

December 1—PA Day! 

 

 

Both Mrs. Mochrie and Mrs. Corbin-Harper  

continue to encourage you to join our Twitter 

Feed and follow our live events at Chedoke! 

     Twitter:  @Chedoke_HWDSB 
 


